
 

 

Monday, 25 November 2019 

 

 

Dividend Announcement 2018/2019  

 

The Board of Merbein District Community Financial Services Limited is pleased to announce that a 

dividend payment of 2.5 cents per share unfranked has been declared for payment on Tuesday 17 

December 2019.  

The dividend will be paid on shares registered in the name of each shareholder entitled to 

participate as at the record date of Tuesday 10 December 2019.  

Do you need to update your details? Shareholders who are unsure about whether their details are 

current, should contact the AFS & Associates Pty Ltd Share Registry as detailed below:  

Email: shareregistry@afsbendigo.com.au 

Website: https://www.afsbendigo.com.au/share-registry-guides-and-forms/ 

Phone: (03) 5443 0344 

 

Rebecca Wells  

Chair  

Merbein & District Community Financial Services Limited 
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